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 SIOUX CITY IS BEING CONSIDERED AS A SITE FOR A FLIGHT SCHOOL....STARTING
PERHAPS AS SOON AS THE FALL 2012 SEMESTER.

  

AIRPORT BOARD PRESIDENT DAN KAPLAN SAYS A LOCAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE AND
AN ACCREDITED FOUR YEAR UNIVERSITY ARE EXPLORING AN AVIATION RELATED
PARTNERSHIP:

  

{audio}AIRSCHOOL.MP3{/audio}

  

KAPLAN SAYS THERE FIRST NEEDS TO BE ENOUGH PUBLIC INTEREST SHOWN FOR
THE SCHOOL TO BE ESTABLISHED:
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KAPLAN SAYS ONCE THE PROGRAM BECOMES ESTABLISHED, IT COULD EVEN LEAD
TO AVIATION RELATED TRAINING OPPORTUNITIES FOR AREA HIGH SCHOOL
STUDENTS.

  

THE WEBSITE SURVEY IS AT www.flysux.com
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